
 

                             SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

June 30 to July 1 2019 

              During this period the Sierra Madre Police Department responded 

                                                to 271 calls for service. 

 

 

Theft from a vehicle 

On 7/01/2019 at 5:29PM officers responded to an auto burglary that occurred in the 

400 block of Mount Wilson Trail Ave. The suspect(s) smashed the right front window 

of the vehicle and took the personal property from the glove box and trunk.  

Case to Detectives 

 

Suspicious person 

Officers responded to a suspicious vehicle call in the area of W. Orange Grove and 

Sunnyside Ave. on 7/2/2019 at 7:00PM. Upon arrival officers found the vehicle 

parked in a private driveway occupied by a male subject.  After making contact with 

the subject, it was discovered he had been identified as a person who had been 

trespassing at multiple residences in the area.  The subject’s probation officer was 

contacted to notify him of his activity in the area, then taken to a local hospital for 

medical clearance.  
 
 

Injury accident 

At 7:33PM on 7/4/19 a child ran into the street in the 00 block of N. Lima Street and 

was struck by a vehicle. The child was treated by SMFD Paramedics then taken to a 

local hospital for further evaluation.  
 
 

Fireworks violation 

On 7/4/19 at 9:21PM officers responded to a call of fireworks being used in the 00 

block of Park Avenue.  The resident was cited for the violation. 
 

Drug violations 

Officers conducted a traffic stop in the 500 block of W. Orange Grove Ave, at about 

7:21PM on 7/6/19.  It was determined the driver was driving on a suspended license 

and was in possession of illicit narcotics and drug paraphernalia. The driver was 

arrested and later released with a citation. 


